
 

 

 

HB 1419 

House Political Sub Committee 

Friday, January 29, 2021 

 

Chair Dockter and Members of the Committee: 

 

I am available as support and assist in answering any questions for the City of Bismarck as it 

relates to the framework that was developed for a potential utility fee. 

 


